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The British League is looking for half-a-dozen new teams to complete the line-up for the 2014-15 season.

There are four spaces in the Senior League for Divisions 4 & 5 South. Teams are of four players, playing mixed
format, and action takes place on four weekends during the season.

There are also two spaces in the Veterans National League, comprising three-player teams. There are two
competition weekends this season.

Anyone interested, please contact Malcolm Macfarlane for more details on
mmacfarlane@tabletennisengland.co.uk
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